
City of Berea Blacktop Bid 2020 

 Project Information 

The City of Berea is accepting sealed bids for the repairs and/or maintenance (resurfacing) of various streets in the Berea 

city limits.  Sealed bids will be accepted until 4:00 p.m. local time, on Friday July 24, 2020 in the City Clerk’s Office, 212 

Chestnut St, Berea, KY 40403. Bids will be opened Monday July 27, 2020 in the Mayor’s Office.  Any questions on the 

projects may be obtained by contacting Donnie Davidson, Public Works Director, at the Public Works Office, 200 

Harrison Road or by calling the office at (859) 986-8792 during normal business hours. 

 

  

 

 

      


